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TOWN OF STOW 

Community Preservation Committee 
Notes  June 20, 2011             Community Preservation Committee Meeting 
 

Community Preservation Committee members present: Bob Wilber (Chairman), Kathleen Willis, Bill Byron, Bob Larkin  

Not Present: Wayne Fletcher, Kathy Sferra, Dom Pugliese, Peter McManus, & Mike Busch       

Admin. Assistant: Deb Seith 
 

 

There was no quorum present & no votes were taken. 

 

DISCUSSION WITH HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

Dot Spaulding and Karen Gray from the Historical Commission were present.  CPC members briefly discussed the 

CPA Historical funds that are available for historic projects. Dot and Karen explained that the Historical Commission 

plans to discuss their goals, possible projects, and how to get residents involved and interested in the history of Stow.  

After they have had a chance to do that, they will set up a meeting with the CPC to discuss their plans/ideas. 

 

STOW COMMUNITY PRESERVATION PLAN – no discussion 

 

YEAR END BUDGET CLEAN UP 

The Town Accountant can close out the Lake Boon project, Albright Easement, and Final Stone Wall projects. 

 

POTENTIAL NEW PROJECTS – no discussion 

 

NEWS & VIEWS  

Legislature will pass the budget soon & we will see if there are changes to the CPA. 

 

 

 

 
The meeting adjourned at 9:40pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted By:   

Deb Seith 


